From: Vila, Maria [

Sent: 12 March 2020 02:31
To: Planning
Subject: ref 2020/1042/T TREE ALLOCATION

Hello

I'd just like to ask why a ‘fell to the ground’ is necessary and whether it would be possible to just
trim the branches? The tree has been there since | can remember and | just feel its excessive that a
such a beautiful tree is destined be ended like this.

Myself and neighbours and incredibly sad about the situation and was hoping for a less permanent
solution. Other trees in the area are trimmed back so please consider doing the same for the tree in
the middle of the garden.

With Kind Regards

Maria
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